September 25, 2019

To the Grey County Joint Accessibility Advisory Committee

RE: Township if Georgian Bluffs 2019-2023 Accessibility Plan

The Township of Georgian Bluffs is pleased to present to the Committee its draft 2019-2023 Accessibility Plan. The draft Plan was considered by Township Committee of the Whole on September 11, 2019. The Plan was endorsed in principle and Committee of the Whole recommended that it be forwarded to the Joint Accessibility Advisory Committee for consideration and input.

The draft 2019-2023 Accessibility Plan is attached for your information. I look forward to discussing the Plan with you. Once your input has been received, the Plan will return to Georgian Bluffs Township Council for approval and implementation.

Sincerely,

Wendi Hunter Clerk 519 376 2729 x. 243 whunter@georgianbluffs.on.ca